
Full application for a proposed replacement dwelling at Parkgate, Hameldon Road, 

Hapton BB11 5QW. 

Refuse and recycling Statement 

Ref:FO.051023.A 

 

The application is for the replacement of one dwelling by another only a few 

metres away. 

The existing access which serves the current dwelling will be maintained. 

 

The amount of refuse and recycling would be comparable to the current 

dwelling. 

The existing and proposed dwelling is in close proximity to other dwellings such 

that there should be no necessary change to the  route taken by the bin lorry. 


